Southern Oregon Decorative Artists

Club Meeting Minutes - May 18, 2024

A meeting of Southern Oregon Decorative Artists was held on Saturday, May 18, 2024, at
the Live Oak Grange in Rogue River, Oregon. President Kellie Pomeroy called the meeting to
order at 10:18 a.m. There were 18 members and no guests present.

Kellie welcomed Jamie Mills-Price and Don Lute, and new member Sharon Younkers.
Seminars - Kathy Prewitt

Judy Ribitch - Kathy plans to contact Judy sometime during the first part of June and will
keep us updated on the re-scheduling of Judy’s seminar.

Zoom Seminars - Kellie is looking for someone to help us set up zoom seminars.

Ways & Means - Julie Veronneau

Bunco Party - Julie reminded us that we have only 18 weeks until our Bunco party, and
encouraged everyone to paint party favors and door prizes. There have been 29 completed
party favors turned in so far. Julie plans to bring baskets to the June club meeting. These
baskets can be checked out by members to use for making baskets as raffle prizes.

Special Raffles - We will be holding our three special raffles today. The raffle prizes consist
of two beautiful wood pieces and various JoSonja paints that were all donated to us. Julie
has collected $212.00 from special raffle ticket sales so far.

Newsletter - Claudia Plankenhorn
June 15 is the deadline for the next edition of the newsletter.

Show & Tell - Members who attended the Portland Convention in April shared several of
the projects they painted there.

With there being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:49 a.m. and Jamie
Mills-Price taught a lovely floral design.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Damerow

Secretary



